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Att: Dr. Annette Scholle

Your ref.: Our ref. : Contact person:
[Your ref.] 2014/ 6464 Merete Daehli

Acceptance of notification regarding administrative changes - Wolsit KD-10

If an authorisation holder intends to make an administrative change with regard to any of the information
submitted in relation to the initial application for the authorisation of a biocidal product/a biocidal
product family, a notification should be submitted to The Norwegian Environment Agency (cf. Article 50
(2) of Regulation (EU) No 528/2012; implemented in Norwegian law through the Norwegian Biocide
Regulation, Regulation of 11th April 2014 No. 548). Changes of products is further treated in Regulation
(EU) No 354/2013.

We hereby confirm that we accept the notification regarding administrative changes for

Wolsit KD-10 - NO-2014-0041, Case number BC-BU005933-27. The change concerns additional
manufacturer for propiconazole (Janssen PMP), with reference to ECHA decision on technical equivalence
(Case number BC-KM002264-46 and asset number EU-0003416-0000). Acceptance of this change assumes
that the requirements of Article 95(2) of Regulation (EU) No 528/2012 are met.

No other change to the product than the above mentioned is accepted with this letter.
Enclosed is the updated SPC.

Yours sincerely,
Norwegian Environment Agency

foc Eli vike Merete Daehli
Head of Section Senior Adviser

Attachment: Summary of Product Characteristics (SPC)
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